
NSP Snapshots Study
The NSP Snapshots study aims to identify service use trends and describe service user experiences, 

needs and outcomes of Victorian Needle and Syringe Programs. 

NSP Snapshots will 
be completed in 
quarterly blocks

We aim to compare data across different regions 
of Melbourne, analyse data for emergent trends 
over time, and provide quarterly reports to 
services, service users and other stakeholders.
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Other: cocaine, ketamine, mixtures | PIEDs: Performance or Image Enhancing Drugs
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planning to join the 

study throughout the 
year

Results from the first one-week snapshot: February 2020
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Footscray:

Round 1 (February 2020):
59 service contacts from Healthworks Footscray 
657 service contacts from Access Health St Kilda 

For more info or to contact: https://creidu.edu.au/

Last drug injected:

https://creidu.edu.au/

